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Presentation Day  

Wednesday  16 December 2020 
An email with  a link to our Presentation Day videos will 

be sent to  all  parents of students in Years 3-6  soon. 
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Stage 2 and 3 SISA Fun Day 
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CLAP OUT– Today  
We are trying another variation of an old tradition on the last day of school. We have organised the clo-
sure of Hewlett St from 2.40- 3.15 on Wednesday the 16th of December to support the annual CLAP OUT 
event. The students will make the usual arch formation near the bottom double gates and students 
will parade down the middle of the road so that parents can be fully involved in the ceremony. 

 
There will be no parking in Hewlett St from 2.30 until 3.15 on the last day of school. 
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From the Principal 
 
Dear All, 
 
The student leadership team for 2021 was announced during the Presentation Assembly last week. Con-
gratulations to Jeremy Harman and Eleanor Ward, our future school captains, and Jasper Bendeich, Alec 
Bates, Eva Kipic, Emilie Satchwell, Kama Yuzpe and Hugh Foy our school prefects. 
Over the past few weeks, we have tried to give the students as many of our traditional end of year activi-
ties as possible.  We had very successful Presentation Day Assemblies and were delighted to see Year 6 
parents return to school for their child’s graduation ceremony.  The students in Year 5 and 6 really en-
joyed being at school on Monday night for their farewell dance.  K-2 presentation assemblies were fabu-
lous too.  We've even been able to give our departing students their clap out. Thank you for your support 
with the COVID guidelines this year at school. It’s been terrific to welcome you back this last week. 
Thank you parents for all your support in the classroom and supporting school events. The support you 
give us, in so many ways, is invaluable - classroom helpers for reading, writing, art, amongst other 
things, the BBQ team, musicians and band leaders, the Year Six farewell team, the P&C initiatives and 
coordinating parent helpers- the list is endless.  Thank you!  
Whilst not wanting to single any individuals out, I would like to make a special mention to Karina Crocker, 
who spent numerous hours working on a yearbook for our Year 6 students. It’s a fantastic way to remem-
ber each other and Bronte PS. 
I would like to thank all the staff at Bronte for their ability to move gracefully with the changes through-
out the year. They have worked hard, had to be creative and collaborative, always with the students’ 
learning and well-being first and foremost in mind.  
Finally, congratulations to all our students on working together through an unforgettable year and I hope 
everyone has a safe and happy Christmas. 
Best Wishes, 
Catherine Ryan 
Principal 
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Congratulations to the new Sport Captain and vice Captains for 2021 

BRONTE HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 

   Captains Vice Captains 

COOK Lottie Blair 

Sean Coughlin 

Kelly Clifton 

Kai Crawford 

OXLEY Beau Garthon 

Grace Harris- Day 

Will Goodall 
Harry Foy 

PHILLIP Mia Radic 

Elliot Russell 
Zoe Romans 

Morgan Lock 

STURT Vivi Saddington 

Tom Singer 

Olivia Young 

Harry Woodall 
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SAFETY AND SECURITY HOT-

LINE 

Making schools safer places 

1300 880 021 

24 HOURS 



 

Bronte Public School            Bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

BRONTE  Public School 



 

Bronte Public School            Bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents,  

You will find below information on purchasing your child’s text books for the 2021 school year.   

Kookaburra Educational Resources will be supplying our Student Packs and all students are required to 
have specific textbooks for use in their classroom.  Parents should purchase these textbooks using 
www.kookaburra.com.au/login  as soon as possible and before the 18 December cut off.  More infor-
mation in on the back of this sheet. 

Username:  BRONT003 (not Bronte) 

Password:   Student9 

Textbooks will be delivered to school as a bulk order and will be distributed to students the first week 
back of school, these remain in the classroom. 

NB – Late Orders will incur additional delivery charges and may not be received before school starts.  
Please direct all ordering enquiries to Kookaburra Customer Experience Team on sup-
port@kookaburra.com.au or 1300 766 997. 

Have you ordered 

your child’s text-

books for 2021??? 

This is the LAST 

WEEK to order TEXT 

BOOKS 2021 

http://www.kookaburra.com.au/login
mailto:support@kookaburra.com.au
mailto:support@kookaburra.com.au
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CALENDAR  

DECEMBER  

Wed 16 Picnic Day  K-2 

LAST DAY—CLAP OUT 2.45 

JANUARY  2021 

Tues 26 Public Holiday  

Australia Day 

Wed 27 Pupil Free Day 

Thurs 28 Pupil Free Day 

Fri 29  First Day Students Yrs 1- 6 Yr 3
-6 Swimming Carnival  today 

 Best Start Kindergarten  – 29 
Jan-2Feb 

FEBRUARY  

Wed 3rd Kinder Starts Today 

Tea and Tissues 

Wed 17 School Photographs 

NITS 

There have been a number of 
students in class that have been 
found with head lice.  We seek 
your cooperation in checking your 
child’s hair as soon as possible. 

Head lice infestations are a com-
mon occurrence, particularly in primary 
schools.  Head lice are transmitted by 
having head to head contact with some-
one who has head lice.   

Please remember to tie back long hair, plaiting the hair is pref-
erable. Further information is available on the following NSW 
Health website 

http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/publichealth/environment/

headlice/treatment.asp 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

Term 4 Week 10.pub

 

SRE Scripture 2021 

Please contact Ms Ryan if you are interested in 

your child participating  in Orthodox Christian 

SRE  for 2021. (Greek Orthodox Parish of St 

George Rose Bay) 

Purchase your new school uniform for 

2021 on line or in store at PSW 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=d75de411f68a47a5bae404d3b0c78d9a&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.health.nsw.gov.au%2fpublichealth%2fenvironment%2fheadlice%2ftreatment.asp
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=d75de411f68a47a5bae404d3b0c78d9a&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.health.nsw.gov.au%2fpublichealth%2fenvironment%2fheadlice%2ftreatment.asp


 

Bronte Public School            Bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Love the Coast  

Photo Competition 

Join the Photo Competition to-

day!   

Calling all local amateur photog-
raphers with a passion for the 
coast! Get outdoors, get snap-
ping and enter your inspiring 
photos in Council’s 'Love the 
Coast' photo competition to win 

wonderful prizes!   

Learn more about the entry re-
quirements, prizes and 

more   https://
www.secondnature.org.au/coast-
photo-competition 

 

Vicky Bachelard 
Sustainable Engagement Officer 
Cnr Paul St and Bondi Rd, Bondi Junction  
P: 02 9083 8049 I F: 02 9387 1820 
E: vicky.bachelard@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
W: www.waverley.nsw.gov.au 

https://www.secondnature.org.au/coast-photo-competition
https://www.secondnature.org.au/coast-photo-competition
https://www.secondnature.org.au/coast-photo-competition
mailto:vicky.bachelard@waverley.nsw.gov.au
http://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/

